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Miss P Massey

Dear Sirs,

I have been reading the information concerning the new draft of the local plan, "South East
Extension".

I have some issues with this plan, especially what concerns me is the use of so much
greenbelt land when there is brownfield sites to be used. Looking at the plan we will loose
the village communities because it will be one big suburban housing estate, with no
infrastructure in place, we already have major traffic problems at certain times in the day
and if there has been an accident on the M6 roads just come to a standstill. So much
wildlife would be destroyed and the very essence of living semi rural will be non
existence, our village way of life will disappear. I have watched as Barratts throw up their
plaster board houses around this area chopped down beautiful old trees to put rows and
rows of houses in a not so aptly named Orchard Meadows development. Will other
builders get the chance to build nice homes or have Barratts got the monopoly for the land
I wonder. Then we have the proposed Six56 adding HGVs and lorries to the lanes, surely
this would be better placed on the Omega site.
I also noticed that the Grappenhall Hall land was earmarked as a park but now, surprise
surprise, will be housing, we are so short of green space, you only have to visit Walton
Gardens in the summer months to see how crowded it is, if all these new houses are built
people will need green space/park to go to and the councils p,and just does not take that
into consideration.

I am honestly terrified of what the future will look like, this council seems set on
destroying our way of life, our communities, our wildlife, how ironic when the focus of the
world this week is climate change.

Please, please think again and revise this plan.

Yours faithfully

Miss Massey




